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IOS Meetings  and  Show  Dates 
October 9 th - 10th – IOS Fall Show 
                                AOS Judging 
Chicago Botanic Garden, www.show.iosoc.com 
 
November 14 th – IOS Board Meeting, CBG, 
9:30 a.m.  All members welcome.  
 
November 14 th – Members' Meeting, CBG 
Workshop: Joe Dixler, “Orchid Growing in 
China”.  
Speaker: Hadley Cash, White & Pink Complex 
Paphiopedilums 
 
March 26 th and 27 th, 2011 IOS Spring Show 
 

Orchid Events 
October 23-24, 2010, Blackhawk Orchid 
Society Show.  @ Klehm arboretum Rockford, 
IL. http://www.blackhawkorchid.com/ 
 
November 17 th-21st FIRST INTERNATIONAL 
EXHIBITION OF ORCHIDS CUENCA CITY.  
Installations of “Mall del Rio” (Cuenca-Ecuador). 
Presentations from different orchideologists from 
Ecuador, and all over the world and with a wide 
variety of beautiful and interesting orchids. 
 
February 5-6, 2011, Orchid Quest ,  
Alliant Energy Center, Madison, WI 
http://www.orchidguild.org/orchidquest.html 
 
February 19-20th, 2011 Batavia Orchid 
Society, 
www.bataviaorchidsociety.org/2010%20ORCHI
D%20SHOW.htm 
 
March 5-6, 2011, Northeastern Wisconsin 
Orchid Society Show  Neenah, WI 54956 
davidbluma@aol.com 
 
March 5-13, 2011, Chicago Flower and 
Garden Show, Navy Pier Chicago  
http://www.chicagoflower.com/ 
 

President’s Message 
Loren Pollock, President 

 
     October can be a busy month 
 for orchid growers. While we are 
enjoying the late season flush  
of flowers, we are also busy preparing our plants 
for the cooler growing months.  
 
For my part, the indoor growing area is cleaned 
up; plants are brought back in from their summer 
vacation out on the patio, and the repotting and 
debugging takes place with a sense of purpose. It 
is also time for me to change my summer habits, 
and not pick up that watering wand quite so 
often. It is incredibly hard not to water an orchid 
that you have been hitting with water and 
fertilizer all summer long. But, a number of my 
plants go dormant this time of year, and I just 
have to learn – hands off!  
 
Once the repotting is done and the plants are 
tucked away, things can get “quiet” in my 
growing area. I then look for other ways to get 
my orchid fix. One is to try to catalog the plants 
that I have. For me, this seems to be an endless 
task (someday I’ll get it straight). Another is to 
spend time on the internet researching many of 
the plants that I picked up during visits to our 
local growers and shows. I can’t always 
remember what the grower shared with me, and 
the plant’s physical characteristics don’t always 
reveal their cultural secrets. 
 
Speaking of shows… here is my last, brief, shout 
out for our upcoming fall show. If you have been 
thinking that it’s too late to - it’s not! You can 
still be a part of it (Yes, I’m assuming that you 
are reading this newsletter before the show). 
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If you have a few plants that surprised you with a 
last minute spike, consider entering it on the IOS 
table exhibit. If you just found out that your 
child’s or grandchild’s basketball game is not 
until the weekend after, consider coming out to 
lend a hand. Contact Jeanne – I’m sure she can 
use your assistance, and you’re bound to learn 
something you never knew about orchids. Plus, 
you get to hang out with the rest of the bunch 
and help to make this out best Fall show ever! 
 
On business note, I would like to give a warm 
welcome to our two new board members – Ellen 
Powell and Kathleen Payeur. I’m excited to have 

them both as Directors, and look forward to the 
contributions that they both will make to our 
society. Next time you bump into Kathleen or 
Ellen, please be sure to congratulate them, and 
thank them for stepping up! 
 
That’s all I have for now. Remember, 
show…volunteer. 
 
See you then,  
 
   Loren

   
 

Hospitality Chair 
By Anne Puvalowski

  
"Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to 
bring a contribution to the Hospitality Table 
during our Fall Show.  If you weren't at the 
meeting or did not get a chance to sign up you 
can still do so on the Show Volunteer section of 
our website.  Just look for the Hospitality sign-
up sheet.  Or, feel free to just send me an e-mail 
with what you plan to bring and when at 

apuvalow@hotmail.com . We could especially 
use more breakfast items for Saturday morning - 
bagels, danish, scones, biscotti, fruit etc.  If you 
have a business or know of one that would like 
to donate anything remember that it is tax-
deductible!" 

 
    -Anne 

     
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Paph. dianthum 
Grower:  Larry Tomaszewski  

Paph. ‘Concon Bell’ 
Grower:  Rose 

Matchen  
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View From the Speaker’s Chair 
Victor Lentini, Speaker Chair  

  
     
Talk about a left field surprise. How nice was 
Karen Muir?? Way! What a sweetheart. Her 
demeanor and calm kindness was so refreshing. 
The best part is, she’s one of us! She grows 
plants and kills plants. Karen is plenty 
knowledgeable but still is learning and not afraid 
to admit it.  
      
Put all that regular gal stuff aside and she a 
world class judge. Her presentation on the 
“Japanese Grand Prix” highlighted this 
ridiculous orchid show that takes place in Japan. 
Can you imagine an orchid show, (dramatic 
pause) in a dome!! It draws over 400, 000 people 
in nine days. With the Top Prize 25, 000 dollars 
and a Mercedes Benz, it’s no wonder it attracts 
so many vendors and entrants.  
    
  Karen shared with us, her perspective as a judge 
and also as a fan. It seems they focus strongly on 
presentation, staking and arrangement of orchids 
with the key being the quantity of blooms, and 
not as much as the most unique and rare plant. 
However, even a show of this magnitude, has 
seen some tough economic times and may say 
goodbye to the dome after this year.  We thank 
her for her report and can’t wait to welcome her 
back.  
 
     I hope you gained some knowledge on “How 
To Create A Grow Room” during my first ever 
workshop presentation. It really is in the details 
and plan. The more plan, the fewer obstacles you 
have. And even still, you’ll have obstacles. If 
you didn’t gain knowledge, then maybe you 
were entertained!  
   
   Loved it that much??  Join me for an encore 
presentation at this October’s Fall Into Orchids, 
Sunday, October 10th.  Our annual fall show, 
October 9-10, 201, we’ll offer great 
presentations. Saturday serves up Becky Luce 
who knows a spa in the botanical sense, when 
she presents “Introduction To Semi/Hydro  
 

 
 
 
 
Growing” at noon.  With bedbugs being a hot 
topic, even Orchids won’t sleep with pest biting  
at their roots that’s why “Orchid Pest Control” 
by Hermann Pigors (Oak Hill Gardens) at 1:00  
p.m. is a must for everybody, especially those 
bringing plants indoors for chilly fall and winter. 
If you’re like me, you’re certainly browsing the 
orchid show. So be smart about it. Let Lois 
Cinert clue you in as she presents “How To Pick 
A Plant Before You Buy”. Buy the right one, and 
you’ll buy more than one! Let’s look to Sunday 
and I’ll motivate you to clean your basement so 
you can grow orchids! “Creating A Grow Room 
Under Lights” will begin at noon followed by 
Allison Tribble, She dims the lights at 1:00 p.m.  
to whisper sweet something’s on “The 
Seductiveness Of Orchids”.  
 
     Hey, bring the whole family out. You’ll learn 
something, smell plenty and have great time at 
the Chicago Botanic Garden.  
 
     Hot tip of the moment:  Now’s a great time, 
and I mean it may already be too late, to head out 
to the Home Depot’s, Menards and Garden 
stores to snatch up those clearance items they 
want to unload. I’m talking about decorative pots 
for displaying those blooming orchids and other 
garden tools. I’ve seen some neat “wants” for 
75% off.  
 
     November’s meeting will feature some big 
guns on the speaker’s platform. Plan to be there 
when our own Joe Dixler will speak.  Highly 
respected grower, Hadley Cash, brings his award 
winning plants to town.  
 

Book it! 
   
   Victor 
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IOS FALL SHOW:  Fall into Orchids 
By Jeanne Becker, Home Show Chair 
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     One of the fun things about our Fall orchid 
show at the Chicago Botanic Garden is that it 
gives us all a chance to do our own display. If 
you have never done an exhibit before, this is a 
great time to give it a try.  You can do a full table 
or half table.  Or, if you have only a few orchids, 
you can contribute those to our IOS exhibit.   
 
     Download an exhibit registration form at 
www.show.iosoc.com.  There’s still time to sign 
up for an exhibit – just contact Jeanne Becker 
before Thursday October 7th 
(beckerjeanne@hotmail.com or 224-612-2152).   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Any plants you want included in the AOS 
judging should be registered by 8 p.m. on Friday 
evening, October 9th.  Registration is between 
2:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.  Best of Class trophies 
will be awarded in 22 categories; plus, special 
awards are given to the best plants and exhibits 
in the show.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
     This is the show that is specifically for our 
members to sell their plants, so please bring any 
plants you would like to sell to the IOS sales 
table.  This is a great chance to make room for 
some new plants for your collection.  Plus, you 
receive 75% of the sale price.  If you have 
questions about plant sales, contact Becky Luce 
(rebeccaluce23@hotmail.com or call 847-756-
0663). 
 
      As usual we need help from our members to 
pull off a great show.  To sign up for a volunteer 
job, go to www.show.iosoc.com and click on 
Volunteer.  If you can bring a contribution for 
the hospitality room (non-perishable snacks), 
please sign up on the Volunteer link of the 
show’s website.      
 
We especially need volunteer help in the 
following areas: 
 

·  Set-up on Friday, between 11 and 2 
·  Clerking on Saturday morning, 

between 7 and 10 
·  Plant Sales on Saturday afternoon, 

between 2 and 5 
·  Membership on Saturday, all day 
·  Tear down, Sunday between            

5:00 p.m.  - 7:00 p.m.  
 
     And last, but not least, please support us by 
coming out and enjoying our Show.  I hope to 
see you there! 

 
     -Jeanne 
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Away Show Chair 
By Joel Edwards 

     
 The first show of the season has come and 
gone.  There were lots of beautiful and unusual 
orchids at the Mitchell Domes in Milwaukee 
over the week-end.  I hope some of you traveled 
up North to enjoy the show.  I know I really 
enjoyed it.   
 
     Many thanks to the IOS members who 
donated their plants to help make the show a 
success.  Also thanks to Anne Kotowski who did 
her usual great job of setting up a beautiful 
display for us.  She received a second place for 
her efforts despite the really tough competition 
she encountered.    
 
     Our display garnered a total of 24 
ribbons; including 9 blues, 3 best of class and 1 
AOS award.  Chuck and Jane High received 
a best of class for their Platystele ovatilabia.   
Sue Golan also received one for Phrag. ‘Randy 
McDonald’, and Joe and Rosalie Dixler for their 
Chondroryncha lendleyana.  Joe and Rosalie 
were also awarded a CCM/ AOS of 81 points for 
their Lycaste Schilleriana var. rosae.  
 
     I know everyone is thinking about our 
upcoming show, but don't forget we have another 
away show in Rockford at the up coming, 
Blackhawk Orchid Society Show, October 22 & 
23.   
 
    We will need your plants for this show too.  If 
anyone would like to help set up the show, 
please contact me at 630-941-1084 or 
Edwards.joel@att.net. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have 3 locations for plant drop-offs. 
 
·  Joel Edwards: 195 S. Villa #1,  Addison  

630-941-1084,  edwards.joel@att.net 
 
·  Lois Cinert: 595 Sharon way, Bolingbrook, 

630-739-1068,  geolocin@earthlink.net 
 
·  Sue Golan: 599 W. Old Mill Rd.,  Lake 

Forest,  847-234-6311,  sgolan@aol.com 
 
Please call or e-mail for directions and drop-off 
times. 
  

-    Joel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IOS dis play at the Wisconsin Orchid 
Society Show 
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It’s Showtime! 
Lois Cinert, Ribbon Judging       

 
 
 

  
 

And it’s time for you to put on the show.  
Without your orchids, there is no show, either at 
Chicago Botanic Garden on October 9th & 10th, 
or at any of the upcoming away shows.  WE are 
the show.  Let’s let the other societies see what 
good growers we are.   

 
We had some really nice plants at the 

Wisconsin Orchid Society show, and have an 
AOS award, three Best of Class, and a slew of 
ribbons to show for our effort.  Keep them 
coming!  If you bring plants to our monthly 
meetings, you should also send them to the away  

 

 
shows.  Points are doubled.  And Joel Edwards 

will take good care of them for you, and get them 
home to you safely.  We need your plants, and 
one can never have enough points. 

 
Plants at our monthly meetings continue to be 

spectacular.  We love seeing all the wonderful, 
beautiful, odd, unusual, colorful, fragrant, and 
malodorous flowers you bring.  We want to see 
more, to learn how to become better growers, 
and to admire and covet the lovely blossoms on 
the table.  Keep up the good work, and keep 
bringing your blooming plants. 
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Dixler, J & R 400 Lubin, Barry 10 

Gamson, Ed 10 Matchen, Rose 60 

Golan, Sue 467     

���
�
�����	���
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Castillo, Karen 40 Payeur, Ron & Katie 1 

Cinert, Lois 10 Plantinga, Janet 10 

Criscuola, Margo 5 Powell, Ellen 58 

Dangoria, Phyllis 5 Puvalowski, Anne 104 

Edwards, Joel 128 Reddick, Sherri 15 

Engle Beth 32 Stastny, Jane 5 

Goodman, Joan 10 Strong, Lin 5 

Hall, Julie 25 Tirzmalis, Sue 10 

High, C & J 235 Titterton, George 35 

Kenny, Maureen 11 Tomaszewski, Larry 52 

Kotowski, Anne 35 Torres, Luis 10 

Larsson, Gregor 1 Tribble, Allison 54 

Lentini, Victor 42 Vrabel, Ken 97 

Losert, Wilfried 88 Yale, Tracy 20 

Maloney, Sherry 164 Younghale, B & H 68 

Papiewski, Claire 10     

Best of Class 
Phrag . ‘Randy McDonald’ 

Grower:  Sue Golan  
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IOS Financial Fun 
By Rebecca Luce, Treasurer 
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     Hello IOS’ers! I’m so excited about our 
upcoming show next month, and I’m sure you 
are too. I’ve been busy with school, but I have 
already started planning which plants I will be 
selling at the member’s sales table. I need to 
make some space for some new things!  My 
collection needs a bit of refreshment.  I can’t 
wait to see all the amazing plants on display and 
all the great orchids our vendors will be 
bringing. It’s going to be an amazing show – 
Jeanne Becker has worked so hard to make 
everything perfect.  Tell your family and friends 
to come out and support the IOS at our fall show 
October 9th and 10th. Besides, a trip to the garden 
is always a fantastic day! 
 
     I would like to extend a sincere note of thanks 
to Ann Pohlad and Marjorie Ainsworth, who 
recently made a very kind donation to the IOS. 
We truly appreciate your generosity – your 
donation goes a long way to help us continue to 
manage the IOS and aids us in supporting our 
conservation objectives for organizations like the 
Orchid Conservation Alliance, the AOS, and 
many others. Thank you for your support! 
 
     Please note: For those of you who may not be 
a aware, as a member of the IOS, you are entitled 
to a $10 discount on membership to the Chicago 
Botanic Garden. Membership at the CBG is a 
very rewarding (and small) investment that 
offers many great benefits, including free 
parking, as well as, unfettered access to the 
garden and all its shows and educational 
opportunities. For more information, visit 
http://www.chicago-botanic.org/ or call (847) 
835-5440. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
As of today, the IOS account balances are: 
Checking:           $11,401.73 
Money Market:  $23,700.76 
Total:                 $35,102.49 
 
     Another reminder about the upcoming fall 
show: I would love to see your plants for sale on 
our member’s plant sale table! Hopefully you 
have already divided those plants that you will 
sell at the member’s plant sale table so they are 
somewhat established by the time the show rolls 
around next month. This is a great opportunity 
for you to reorganize your orchid collection, 
make some space, and acquire new plants! I 
know I speak for all the orchid show attendees 
when I say that we get very excited when there 
are many great plant divisions for sale at the 
show because it allows us a chance to try plants 
we might not otherwise buy. Plan ahead and start 
thinking now about what plants you will be 
selling. 
 If you need plant sales tags, please call or 
email me 847-756-0663 or 
rebeccaluce23@hotmail.com and I can send 
you some in the mail.  
 
It is wise and time-saving to fill out plant sales 
tags prior to coming to the show. On the tags, be 
sure to include any information the buyer might 
want to know about the plant, like flower color, 
or if it needs a rest period. Photos of the flowers 
are also great to have on the tag – it gives the 
buyer an idea of what the flowers look like. 
 
Here is how the tags work: 
 

·  White Copy:  Tape this to the plant 
·  Yellow Copy: Please give to Becky 

(Saturday) or Beth (Sunday)  
·  Pink Copy: Seller keeps this copy 

 
See you at the show! 

~Rebecca�
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IOS MEMBER BIO 
By Maurice Hardy 
 

     I recently had the opportunity to interview 
Victor Lentini, current Vice-President of the 
I.O.S.   Victor joined the I.O.S. in 2005.  He 
has been growing orchids for over a decade 
as a hobby and is by now an avid 
Orchidist.    
 
     Victor first became interested in orchids 
shortly after his mother's death, when he 
noticed the beautiful white Phalaenopsis in 
her home, and he was told it was one of her 
favorites out of all her plants.  Victor started 
small; but as he acquired more knowledge 
and experience, his garden and his orchids 
grew. He currently grows 150 orchids in his 
basement growing area.  
 
     When his collection had reached a size 
of more than a few plants, Victor decided he 
needed more of a "hands-on", empirical 
approach that only could be gained from 
others' experience. 
 
     It was then that Victor became involved 
in the I.O.S., in order to gain cultural 
information from the veteran members. 
Many of whom, have extensive knowledge 
and contacts with nationally known 
individuals and professional members.      
Victor, from his first months in our society, 
was impressed with the members’ openness 
and willingness to share their knowledge 
with beginning orchid enthusiasts.     
 
     Some of Victor's favorite orchids include, 
Bulbophyllum makoyanum, which has a 
yellow to blush pink fan-like flower, and 
Bulbophyllum cocoinum with  its long 
inflorescence of small whitish-green flowers, 
which he has currently in bud.  Many of our 
fellow members will recall during Victor's 
video workshop (Sept. 2010).   
 
    We were briefly introduced to another of 
Victor's interests, that being members of 
another large family of plants, Poaceae, the 
Grasses. Specifically, I refer to his Bamboo 

hedges.  If you are mildly interested in 
knowing about a member of another plant 
family, not Orchid, you could ask Victor at 
our next meeting on how to plant and care 
for a stand of bamboo.   
 
     Victor Lentini is just as approachable and 
friendly as many of our membership. Feel 
free to talk to him during one of our 
meetings.   I'm sure you won't be 
disappointed!! 
 

-Maurice 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Victor Lentini, IOS V. P.  
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IOS NOTICES 
 
October 11th:  You suddenly realize that you totally forgot to take those orchids in the back corner of 

your colletion to the IOS show, THAT JUST PAST, for the sales table.  Well, now you have to hold on 
to them for another 6 months until the Spring Show…or do you?  George Titterton wants to see if there is 
any interest in an orchid social get-together/plant swap.  If you are interested, let George know at:  
getinteriors@juno.com 

 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
Ed. Note.  Lois sent me the following via e-mail.  The IOS has no connection with this web site or author, and I 

offer this for information only.  Please see the web site for all fees and conditions required to participate.  
 

 
 Hello from Florida, 
  
If you love orchids, succulents and exotic flowers and want to find more growers, enjoy bidding or want to get your 
own plants & supplies to a larger market come register on our site! 
  
www.theorchidauction.com  is directly focused on the orchid/tropical plant m arket,  the content is exactly 
what orchid lovers are looking for, and there are no baby shoes or furniture to distract.  
Credit card or bank routing numbers are not required to sign up and sellers receive an instant credit of $20.00 
(roughly your first 80 auctions) to give you a break while you're acclimating and enhancing your customer base.  
  
There are no back fees, or end of auction fees, no hidden percentages,  no surprises. What you see above is what 
you can expect. You can also choose monthly or per auction billing and stores will be available in the future as 
well.  
It's easy too. If you've already got online auctions or website listings just copy and paste them into the description 
box and upload any images that weren't transferred. Help is always available if you find you need it.  
  
So join now! Just click this link www.theorchidauction.com  it only takes a couple of minutes to get registered and 
you're on your way!  
  
Oh, and not only did I create the site, but I'm listing there as well. Please don't forget to tell your friends. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mike 
Mike Bradford,  
Administrator,  
The Orchid Auction .com 
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Ask the Orchidist 
By “Voices of Experience” 
 

Q.    Orchid and non-orchids all over my first 
floor had some degree of webbing if you looked 
closely.  I treated every plant in the house about 
3-4 weeks ago.  Last week there was webbing 
again on one of my orchid trays.  The most 
affected was a Phal cross which has just started 
flowering.  I re-treated that tray on Monday 
(probably should have re-treated everything).  
I’ve been treating with a mix of dishwashing 
liquid and mineral oil mixed with water, sprayed 
on the plants, pots and surrounding area, then 
rinse the plants in the bathtub and wash 
everything else down.  The tray is sitting on a 
table in my living room.  I grow on window sills 
and orchid trays, no supplemental lights or 
added humidity. 
  
     I should add, I don’t actually see the bugs 
and am not seeing any plant damage yet, just 
webbing.  I had a similar incident on this 
particular tray about 2 years ago which seemed 
to just pop up over night but that time two plants 
were severely damaged a Ludisia and the 
growing apex of a Phal was destroyed.  I still 
have both of those plants on the tray.  The 
Ludisia has really just recovered and is finally 
looking good again and the Phal has produced 
three keikis since then. 

Lily Munster 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Answers:   
 
Joel :  Sounds like you have some spiders 
paying you a visit.  Not spider mites.  Spider 
mites webs are not very large, if you can see the 
webs very easily, they are probably regular 
spiders.  Spider mites are very tiny and you 
would probably need a magnifying glass to see 
them.  The sprays you are using are contact 
sprays and need to make contact with the pests 
to kill them.   I can't be sure, but the spray may 
have caused the problem with the Phalaenopsis 
unless the problem occurred before the use of 
the spray.   You would need to use some more 
lethal spray to kill regular spiders. 
 
 
Lois :  There are some non-toxic, safe to use 
products that might be more effective than the 
home brew.  Safer makes an insecticidal soap, 
and Bayer makes a product called Rose and 
Floral (not Complete) that works well, too.  Do 
you bleach your trays and any stones or filling 
you have in them?  Critters can live down below, 
too.  After you wash your trays, use a 30% 
bleach solution on them and your fillers, rinse or 
spray.  Let that remain on the trays for about an 
hour, then rinse them off well.  It’s a never-
ending battle, and you will always have to watch 
for mites, scale, whiteflies, mealy bugs…. 
 
 
Ed. Note:  If possible, please provide pictures/details  
of your plants/conditions and a list of what plants are 
effected, your growing conditions (ghse, windowsill; 
bark mix/IOS mix, etc) or any other info that might be 
helpful, so our experts can provide you with the best 
possible suggestions.  Thanks! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Psychopsis Butterfly 
Grower:  Allison Tribble   
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Plant of the Month - 

Greenhouse 
Bulbophyllum phalaenopsis 

Grower:  Sue Golan 

Karen Muir discusses the Japan 
Grand Prix   Victor Lentini presents the 

workshop,  
Orchid Growing Under Lights   
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Officers and Board Members 
 

 
 

 

 

IOS Affiliations 

Orchid Conservation Coalition 
http://www.orchidconservationcoalition.org 
 

 
 
 

Orchid Digest 
http://www.orchiddigest.com

American Orchid Society 
http://www.aos.org 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Officers (Terms of office are from July 1 until Jun e 30): 
President  Loren Pollock  847-219-0718    b_rand@yahoo.com 
1st Vice President (Meetings/speakers) Victor Lentini  773-763-6363     f1orchid@aol.com 
2nd Vice (Home Show Chair) Jeanne Becker 847-945-8107    beckerjeanne@hotmail.com 
3rd Vice President (Away show chair) Joel Edwards 630-941-1084    edwards.joel@att.net 
Secretary (Recorder) Anne Puvalowski 224-699-9021    apuvalow@hotmail.com 
Asst. Secretary (Newsletter Editor) Beth Engle 815-886-4953     hortpotter@att.net 
Treasurer (Collects/disburses monies) Rebecca Luce 847-756-0663    rebeccaluce23@hotmail.com               
Asst. Treasurer  (Membership/ Dues) George Titterton 773-989-9044    getinteriors@juno.com 
Immediate Past President  Luis Torres 847-303-6838    mrltorres@hotmail.com 
Board Members (Terms of office expire June 30 of th e year shown.):  
Open 2011  
Open 2011  
Bob Tropp   2012 874-676-2495    jackietropp@comcast.net 
Allison Tribble 2012 773-728-4874    allisont@rcn.com 

Joe Dixler  2013 847-432-7708     jmd@dixler.net 

Joan Goodman 2013 847-470-0469     joangoodman2002@yahoo.com 

Claire Papiewski 2014 847-622-8664     dreflap@yahoo.com 

Rose Matchen 2014 847-587-6525---goldrosey@att.net 
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Support Our Sponsors! 
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